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After years of successful mail in elections, it is silly to even consider repeal of the 

Vote By Mail system that Oregon has in place.  We have excellent turnout numbers, 

ease of voting for all citizens (handicaped, elderly and all voters).  Oregon has long 

been considered the example of mail in votings success and we should not change 

the system to placate a group of people who claim voter fraud without evidence, 


